
Mr Will iaiii W al sli 
Director 
In 1 and F i she r i es I re1 and 
Eastern River Basin District 
15A Main Street 
BI ack rock 
CO Dublin 

25 August 201 1 

I Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghniomhoireacht urn Choornhnij Comhrhooil 

WO279-01 

Waste Licence Application 
Rehab Glassco Limited 
Unit 4 Osberstown Industrial Park, Caragh Road, Naas, CO Kildare. 

Dear Mr Walsh 

I am to refer to pour letter of 24/08/201 I ,  received on 25/08/20 I I .  i n  relation to an 
application for a Waste Licence. reference numbei- WO279-O 1, by Rehab Glassco 
Liiiiited. in i-espect of a fx i l i t y  at Unit 4 Osberstown Industrial Park. Caragli Road, 
Naas, CO Kildai-e. 

I am to ad\ ise  that your letter will be treated as a submission and will he taken into 
account \\.lien dct crmini ng the app I i ca t ion, in accordance with the Waste Management 
Acts, 1906 to 301 I ,  and Article 15 of tlie relevant Waste Management (Licensing) 
Regulations. 

The application and associated correspondence, including ackiiowledgements, 
notifications and general correspondence are available to view on the Agency's website 
at www.epa.ie. You may also make further submissions on this application on the 
Agency's websi te. 

You are advised to refer to tlie website for information on the progi-ess of the 
application. The Agency will write to you to inform you of its proposed decision on the 
application in due course. 

Please direct any further correspondence in relation to this matter to Administration, 
Office of Climate, Licensing 8i Resource Use, Environmental Protection Agency, 
Headquarters, P.O. Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford. 

Yours sincerely 

sew ck&?J&d 
Bea Claydon 
Prograiiime 0 ffi cer 
Office of Climate. Licensing 8i Resource Usc 


